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Nathan Stringer

From: Marnie Stewart

Sent: Wednesday, 9 March 2016 1:26 PM

To: Nathan Stringer

Subject: Exhibition of the EIS for the refurbishment of the UNSW Electrical Engineering 

Building SSD 7370

HP TRIM Record Number: DOC16/66738

Hi Nathan  

 

After reviewing the relevant documents, OEH’s Greater Sydney Planning Team has concluded that the matter does 

not contain biodiversity, natural hazards or Aboriginal cultural heritage issues that require a formal OEH response. 

We have no further need to be involved in the assessment of this project.  

 

Regards,  

 
Marnie Stewart 
Senior Operations Officer 
Regional Operations  
Office of Environment and Heritage 
T: 02 9995 6868 
F: 02 9995 6900 
W: www.environment.nsw.gov.au 
Please note my work days are Tues- Fri 
 
� Save paper, save the planet! think before you print. 

 

From: Nathan Stringer  

Sent: Tuesday, 9 February 2016 2:07 PM 

To: Planning Matters Mailbox 

Subject: Letters for OEH and EPA 

 

Hi, 

 

Please find attached letters for both OEH and EPA regarding the exhibition of the EIS for the refurbishment of the 

UNSW Electrical Engineering Building. Hard copies have been sent via surface mail. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Nathan Stringer 
Planning Officer  
Social Infrastructure Assessments 
NSW Department of Planning & Environment | GPO Box 39 |  SYDNEY  NSW  2001 
T 02 9228 6314 E Nathan.Stringer@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 

                                                    
Subscribe to the Department's  e-news at www.planning.nsw.gov.au/enews 
 

 


